
53048 Ashwood Avenue, Homer, AK 99603 

To: 

March 12, 2009 

Craig Chapman 

From: Bob Cicciarella 

Subject: Request for adjustment to Fiscal Year 2009 Funds 

With the new direction of Kachemak Emergency Service Area (KESA) to 
operate independently ofa contract with the City of Homer, the KESA Board 
during the March 3, 2009 board meeting authorized a request for additional 
funds to be allocated from the current Capital Fund Balance This equipment 
is needed prior to the transition. The KESA board voted to request 
supplemental funding for these items outlined below for a total of $90,496. 

Radio Equipment/Installation for Dispatching 65,596 
Medical Supplies 5,000 
Knox Box 900 
State EMS Bridge 1,000 
FireHouse SW 6,000 
Tough Book 5,000 
Server 7,000 

Total Costs 90,496 

On behalf of the Board I am respectfully requesting this additional funding 
be made available to assist the service area to obtain their goals as outlined in 
the operations plan and the contract with the City of Homer. 


